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Its not too late to contribute to the following trips on MCAS:

23-24 Music Lesson Payments

Year 3—Portals to the Past - Wednesday 27th September 2023

Year 2 - Roval Victoria Countrv Park - Tuesday 3rd October 2023 The next instalment for music payments was
ear 2 - Royal Victoria Country Park - Tuesday 3rd October
yel et SO . Y due on 15th September. Please could you

make your payment, if you haven't already

If you are able to volunteer for our trip to Royal Victoria Country done so, via the MCAS app.

Park, please ensure you let one of our Year 2 team know.

Job Vacancy - Lunchtime Supervisory Assistants

The Hollybrook Schools currently have various vacancies to
join their friendly, hardworking

and experienced lunchtime team in their Infant & Junior We are working to enhance our nursery environment and
School. provision with the addition of some more natural objects and

Their lunchtime supervisory assistants are required to work 5 wooden toys. We would gratefully accept any donations of
days per week (6 hours 15 minutes per week) term time only. working wooden toys in good condition that your children have

For more information or an informal chat please contact grown out of or you no longer need. We are also looking for any
Vince McKeown on 023 8077 2781 good condition natural material baskets ie wicker, Kallax boxes

We also have a Facebook

Page where we celebrate
& (Drona), wooden crates etc as we want to make the area more

achievements; please click Or get an application form from their school website https:// T T e e e R T SR e

here and give us a follow! www.hollybrookschools.co.uk/vacancies/

Please bring any donations to the school office or contact Mrs
Hinton if you would like to know more about our plans for the
nursery and how you can help. Thank you for your support.



https://www.facebook.com/people/Wordsworth-Primary-School/100088332707387/
https://www.hollybrookschools.co.uk/vacancies/
https://www.hollybrookschools.co.uk/vacancies/
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ﬂu—r.:;\'guage of the week will be:

Bulgarian

&
At Wordsworth, there are 4 children whose first
language is Bulgarian.

1 Bulgaria is the only country in Europe that didn’t
change its name since its establishment in 681 AC
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A reminder that all Dentists, Opticians and Dr’s

appointments, wherever possible, should be made
out of school hours please so as not to disrupt the
children's learning.
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A gentle reminder that if you have an enquiry,

please email: info@wordsworthprimary.co.uk and
not teachers directly. This will ensure that all

emails are seen by the right people, are logged on
our system and will be responded to in a timely

manner.
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Stone Age to Iron Age

Update

Home Farm Residential Letters are still being
finalised so will be going out today

(25th September) to all year 4 children. The dates
Year 4 will be going next year will be:

o 18th—20th March 2024

. 25th—27th March 2024

If you haven't received a letter about this trip and
would like to know more, please click here to be
taken to the Year 6 letters page on our website.



https://www.wordsworthprimary.co.uk/page/?title=YEAR+6&pid=107&action=saved

